
Drug related crime is on the increase in
Fredericton. Sadly, drug addiction is affecting a
larger portion of our population and as a result,
that addiction is driving a need for quick cash,
resulting in an increase in robberies and break
and enters across the City. Make sure you take
the time to keep yourself from being an easy tar-
get and lock things up.

Lock up your sheds, garages and your home,
even when you are only out for a few hours.
Many of the thefts and robberies are crimes
based on opportunity not a preplanned activity.
Make your residence and out-buildings secure by
using existing locks or by adding locks if neces-
sary. In addition you can place motion sensor
lights on the outside of your home as a deterrent
to browsing criminals.

Always lock your vehicle, even when you are
parked in your own driveway and especially at
night. Other places to be sure to lock up are at
the mall or any location you are away from your
vehicle for an extended period of time, like the
movie or at the park. 

Be sure to take any valuables out of your vehicle
or at least store them out of sight. Many thefts
from vehicles are based entirely upon being able
to see something inside that can be quickly con-

verted to cash, so locking up will be a deterrent,
but not as much as putting things out of sight or
taking them inside with you.

If your neighbourhood is experiencing an increase
in quick vehicle traffic turn-over, an unusual
amount of foot traffic to a house near you or 
anything else that may make you think there is
possibly drug related activities underway call the
Drug Hotline at 454-4541. 

This anonymous line is setup to allow citizens to
report suspicious activities and assist in protecting
our community.

www.frederictonpolice.com
Drug Hot Line – 454-4541




